
 

 
 

 

 Invitation Letter  

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

The 3rd International Conference on Optical Communication and Optical Information 

Processing (OCOIP2025) will be held during August 1-3, 2025 in Hefei, China. On behalf of 

the Organizing Committee, we warmly welcome you to join in OCOIP2025. 

OCOIP2025 is organized by the School of Physics, Hefei University of Technology, China, co-

organized by the School of Communication and Information Engineering, Shanghai University, 

China; iPatLab; Anhui Key Laboratory of Optoelectronics Science and Technology, China; 

School of Physics and Optoelectronic Engineering, Anhui University, China; Auhui Optical 

Society, China. 

OCOIP focuses to present the latest theoretical advances and experimental state of the art in 

the newly developing field of optical communication and optical information processing, with 

particular emphasis on applications to communication, information storage and processing. 

The conference aims to share research results, advance the development of the discipline and 

promote the cultivation of talents. 

OCOIP official website: http://www.ocoip.com/ 

 

Thank you sincerely for your support to OCOIP conferences! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Organizing Committee of OCOIP2025 

The 3rd International Conference on Optical Communication and Optical Information 

Processing 

Tel.: +86-13297925911 

Email: info@ocoip.com 

March 18, 2025 
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